
Acorn Update: Friday 28th June 2024 

Over the past few weeks the Little Acorns have been learning about the season of 
summer and how to keep themselves safe in the sun. As the weather has got warmer, 
the children have been learning outside during the morning when it is the least hottest 
part of the day. They have been wearing their sunhats and making sure they drink their 
water.  

  

This week the children have started their learning about the planets and have enjoyed 
interacting with the small world space crafts. They have sorted aliens, sequenced the 
planets and used their imaginations to create stories about trips in rockets! They even 
made a ‘space’ library on one of the tables!  

       
Today the children have learnt all about where the planets are in the solar system using 

inflatable planets to show how they orbit the sun, with Mrs Benjamin.   

            



The children enjoyed their football coaching session with Banbury United and their 
relaxing yoga with Mrs Benjamin during our sports week and all the while they were 
practicing for sports day and we had assessment week! 

 
All in all it has been a very busy few weeks I think you will agree! 

 

On Monday and Tuesday it will be our annual transition mornings where children move 
to their new classes and spend time with their new teachers. Please can children come 
up to Acorn class as usual on Monday and we will send them through to Beech after the 
register, if they are going to be in Year 1 next year. Children who will be in Reception next 
year should come up to Acorn as usual (maybe without an adult actually coming into 
the classroom?!). On Tuesday morning children can go straight to their new classes, so 
the children who are Year 1 next year will go up to the main door and into Beech class. 
Reception will come into Acorn as usual. 

It is an exciting time and your children will love it. 

 

On Friday we will be holding a Bastille Day afternoon for the children, where they will be 
playing Boule, visiting a French café, singing and dancing and even creating some 
French art! This is an in-school event but look out for photos on the end of term 
newsletter. 

So, enjoy the weekend and we will see you on Monday 

Ms Blake 


